
Pentecost is Sunday, June 8th.

          Vacation Bible School is June 16  through June 20  at th th

 Linn Presbyterian Church in Lake Geneva, Wisconsin. Ages from  
preschool to 8  grade can attend with a form filled out per  child th

  as well as a $15 registration  fee. Any questions, reach out to Pastor Lily.

Our first outdoor worship is Sunday, June 22 , at 9:00 am.      nd

Notes from the pastor

Highlights

Pastor Lily Brellenthin  |  (262) 812-3064  |  pastorlily@felcwalworth.com

Summer is here! Our eldest has just finished kindergarten. Where has the time
gone? June 2025 marks my fifth anniversary of being a part of the Faith
Evangelical Lutheran Family, first your vicar and now your pastor. We have had
many gains and losses within our time together, and I am honored to still be on
this journey with you.

As we look into the future we are on the brink of many new opportunities. Our
new addition to the church is at the 20 year mark with items that need updating.
We are moving deeper into the technology era with an older congregation in
need of youthful energy and knowledge in that area. We have a part-time pastor,
part-time administrative assistant and part-time director of music currently on
payroll without a concrete plan on hiring anyone else at this time. We are
currently sitting on a deficit budget for the year, so you are in luck, 
my friends! There is work to be done, and you are invited and 
encouraged to join in on the fun! We are glad you are here. Let us 
look up to God for strength and gather to make a prayerful plan to 
continue in ministry together.


